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Power	produced	by	privately	owned	solar	and	wind	arrays	should	be	purchased	
at	a	price	no	less	than	the	cost	of	power	produced	by	power	plants	owned	by	
AGL	and	others.		As	without	adequate	recompense	it	may	become	a	a	better	
proposition	to	disconnect	and	use	private	power	to	charge		privately	owned	
batteries	and	not	put	any	power	into	the	grid.		Then	a	new	power	stations	will	
need	to	be	built	at	the	cost	of	all	those	connected	to	the	grid.				.	
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